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It is time to stop the use of taxpayer funds to support cruel experiments on dogs , 

cats, and other sentient animals. With artificial intelligence and other means now 

available, such experiments are no longer needed. Researchers and companies will 

not find alternatives if cruel animal experiments, as currently set up, continue to be 

funded. A push is needed to modernize. European and other countries are ahead of 

the U S in eliminating animal cruelty. Please pass this bill and stop the funding. Dogs 

and cats should be beloved pets, not kept in cages to be cut up for humans.  


